
      Saint Benedict School News   

              Tuesday, September  2, 2025 

Hello Everyone, 
 
We will continue our program with the  
students concerning  Holy Moments. The  
students will earn Holy Moments Awards. 
Holy Moments are moments when a student 
does something special for another student or 
adult. It’s a time where the student decides to 
be the difference that makes the difference. 
We all have Holy Moments in our lives.   
Decide to light the candle instead of curse the 
darkness. Decide to collaborate with God to 
create Holy Moments.  It will change your life 
and others around you. 
 
So far this school year we have Colt  
Kammerer, Wesley Rhoades, and Owen 
Farabaugh who have earned the Holy Moment 
Award. 

 
 
 1st Annual Ladies Night Out 
 
 
Our first Ladies' Night Out is just around the 
corner on October 4th. 
 
In this office folder, you will find a volunteer 
form to fill out.  You may donate desserts,  
donate cash/lottery tickets/items for the punch 
board. 
 
We need parents/grandparents to sell walk 
around tickets, sell 50/50 tickets, selling door 
prize tickets, working the kitchen, working the 
entrance door, etc. 
 
Please fill out the volunteer form and return it 
asap. 
 
Thank you!!!! 

School Mass 
 

Thursday, September 4th -6th Grade  
will be hosting the Mass. 
 
 

Raffle Tickets 
 
You may turn in any monies and sold 
tickets from the Gun Raffle at any time.   
 
We still have about 60 tickets to sell.  
So keep on keeping on with selling the 
tickets. Please send in a note or call the 
office for more tickets. 
 
Confidential Envelopes 
 
If you haven’t turned in your  
confidential envelope from last week 
please do so by Thursday. 
. 
 
 

 
Home School Association Meeting 
 
Our first Home School Association meeting 
is next Wednesday, September 10th at 7:00 
p.m. 
 
All new families need to attend the  
orientation at 6:30 p.m. prior to the HSA 
Meeting. 
 
 
 


